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DATE:  November 8, 2017  
 
SUBJECT:  Letter of Clarification 2 
 
RE:   Recovery Architectural Services RFQ 
 
TO:   All Prospective Respondents  
 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) issues this Letter of Clarification to provide all prospective 
respondents with additional information pertaining to subjects of expressed interest during the 
Pre-Submittal Conference on November 7, 2017. 
 
Respondents are advised that the estimated cost of the Project included in the RFQ (i.e., 45-50 
million dollars) was an estimate based on the best information available to HFC as of the Issue 
Date of the RFQ. The estimate is likely to materially increase due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Although emphasis has been placed in the RFQ on the initial eight months of services required 
to advance the Project, Respondents should note that a five-year term is included in the Recovery 
Architectural Services Agreement. 
 
Letters of Clarification become a part of the RFQ automatically upon issance, and supersede any 
previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their SOQ, 
respondents shall be deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated 
them into their SOQ.  


